
St. Peter’s Catholic School 
Homework and Notices for Year 5/6  

 Term 1, Week 5, 2016 
 
 
29th February 2015 
 
Homework Tasks this Week:  

● Reading for 20 minutes each night.  
● Basic Facts – please find the appropriate stage that you need to work on, 
on the school website. Either copy out questions and answers into your 
homework books or print off the sheet and glue it into your homework book. 
This will be marked on Friday.  
● Spelling words to learn each night. Testing is on Friday. 
 

Reminders: 
 
Have you brought your $3.50 for the Magic show last week?  
 
 Have you entered the Waipa Fun Run School’s event yet? $5.00 to the office for 
this fun event please. We are trying to get a Year 5/6 team entered into the School’s 
2k event. See Mrs Warwick for details. There will be 2 practice runs during 
lunchtimes this coming week so bring your running gear and shoes if you would like 
to have a practice run.  
 
ALMSGIVING DURING LENT  
Thank you for the donations made to the mission box so far. This box is kept on our 
Prayer table. The money raised this year will go to CARITAS Aotearoa New Zealand.  
RUIT OF THE HOLY SPIRIT – GENEROSITY 
 
WHAT’S ON  
Tuesday and Friday – 12:30 Waipa Fun Run training  
Friday – Room 2 Assembly  
Sunday – Parish/School Mass 8:30am 
 
LEARNING CONVERSATIONS  
We are holding Learning Conversations on Monday, 7th March 3.30pm - 8.00pm and 
Tuesday, 8th March 3.30 - 6.00 pm The purpose of these learning conversations is 
to support our students to understand their learning and help them take personal 
responsibility for their progress and achievement. These Learning Conversations are 
held between the teacher, the student and the parent. Parents are able to go online 
to book their appointment times. at www.schoolinterviews.co.nz/book.  
Information on how to do this went out in the last school newsletter. 
 
 

Have a lovely Week 
 

Mrs Gordon and Mr L 
 
 
 
 


